STATE OF WISCONSIN
SUPREME COURT

In the matter of:

The Petition of Attorney Richard J. Opie
and 12 other State Bar members
proposing an amendment to SCR 31.05
concerning teaching as means to satisfy
the requirements of SCR 31.02.

PETITIONERS RESPONSE TO THE COURT’S REQUEST FOR INFORMATION
REGARDING THE AMENDMENT OF SUPREME COURT RULE 31.05

The court sought petitioners’ response to the following question:

“Have the petitioners previously sought CLE credit for teaching a legal
specialty course in a paralegal program approved by the American Bar
Association?”

Petitioners’ response: No. To the best of my knowledge, after having
discussed the question with a number of the petitioners, none has sought
CLE credit for teaching a legal specialty course in an ABA approved
paralegal program. Petitioners are unaware of any process available to make
such a request. There is a process available to request CLE credit for
teaching courses in an ABA approved law school.

Respectfully submitted,

Richard J. Opie, Attorney at Law #1005384
1290 North Avenue

Cleveland, W1 53015

920-693-1202

richard.opie@gotoltc.edu

October 17, 2011



